
 
 

Applications for Attorney Services 
 

DATE:  February 13, 2024 
 
 

The First Judicial District Court is accepting applications from licensed Nevada attorneys who are in good 
standing and qualified pursuant to Supreme Court Rule 250, to perform legal services for capital cases.   
 
Applications are available online at www.carson.org/ccdc or can be obtained, in person, from the First Judicial 
District Court’s Clerk’s Office located at 885 East Musser Street, Suite 3031, Carson City, NV 89701.  
Submit completed applications to Max Cortes, Court Administrator, by email at mcortes@carson.org or U.S. 
Mail to the First Judicial District Court Clerk’s Office address above.  Thank you.    
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